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INQUIRY AND ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 

MMRA TECHNICAL NOTE 

  
TECHNICAL NOTE NUMBER:  001  

DATE:     26/07/16 

PRECINCT:  Parkville and Domain Station precincts  
EES/MAP BOOK REFERENCE: Not applicable   
SUBJECT:  Response to item 1 of the IAC request for information dated 13 July 2016. 
NOTE: 1. Item 1 of the request for information made by the IAC on 13 July 2016 concerns “further work, further analysis and investigations currently underway in relation to the Parkville and Domain Station Precincts” as well as specific material in respect of: • the impact on trams at the Royal Parade and College Crescent intersection; and   • Impacts on Swanston Street outside the University of Melbourne.  2. For ease of reference, MMRA will respond to this request as part of its response to the broader transport matters identified in Section 2 of the Preliminary Request for Further Information made by the IAC on 25 July 2016.   
ATTACHMENTS:  No attachments provided 


